Full Council
Action List For 12th December 2022

| Minute | Action | By Who | Date | Comments | Completed |
|--------|--|-----------------|-----------|---|-----------|
| No. 14 | Cllr Hames NOM - write to NHS to request the re-opening of the Minor Injuries Unit at Bideford | Dem Services | Contacted | Letter sent to the NHS and an email copy to G Cox w/c 11 th July. Response from G Cox to say he would raise with NHS | Ongoing |
| | Hospital | | | England and then come back to TDC with any further responses. Response included in Members Bulletin w/c 18 July. | |
| | | | | 18.7 – Cllr Hames requested that a follow up letter be sent to the NHS if no response is received within the next few weeks. | |
| | | | | 10.08.22 – Copy of letter also sent to NHS via email chasing response. | |
| | | | | 05.09.2022 – following a comment from Cllr Hames, it was confirmed with Leader and Chair that no complaint letter will be sent. | |
| | | | | Chasing Email sent from SH to NHS. | |
| | | | | Email response received 30.9 from NHS confirming TDC letter had been received and they are in the process of replying. | |
| | | | | 31.10.22 – Following a brief discussion | |

| | | regarding the length of time it was taking for a response, it was agreed to write to the NHS again to chase. 07.11.22 – Letter received from, Suzanne Tracey Chief Executive Officer Royal Devon University Healthcare advising of situation with MIU at Bideford Hospital. Circulated in Members Bulletin w/c 14.11.22. |
|--------|--|--|
| 61 (b) | Cllr Christie – NOM 1.TDC Officers obtain figures from SWW as to emergency sewage releases in the Torridge district, including coastal areas, over the last 5 years. 2.TDC ask SWW what the current is carrying capacity for the Cornborough sewage treatment plant. 3.TDC ask that SWW as a "Statutory consultee" produce impact statements for large planning applications identifying expected flow rates of sewage and how these might impact on possible emergency sewage releases that could follow the | Letter sent to SWW requesting the information set out in Nos. 1 & 2 of the Notice of Motion. 25.10.22 – following response received from SWW – Dear Cllr Bushby Thank you for your letter which we received on 20 October 2022. I've tried to contact you by phone to discuss your email but unfortunately, have been unable to speak with you. I can confirm that your email has been passed to my colleague Fran Murrell, who is our Environmental Information Request (EIR) officer. Fran will be responding to your query which may take up to 20 working days to be sent from receipt of your letter. If there is anything |

| building-out of such applications | else I can help you with please do not hesitate to contact me on my direct line 01392 442804. I'm available 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday. |
|-----------------------------------|---|
| | Mrs Sue Richards Complaints Customer Manager |
| | Email sent to Planning Manager detailing request set out in No. 3. |
| | Email response received from Planning Manager confirming No 3 is being actioned. |
| | 31.10.22 – Stay on action list and await further information |
| | 08.11.22 Response received from SWW. Circulated in Members Bulletin w/c 14.11.22 |